
 

  

Upcoming events 

St. Mary’s Sport 

Newsletter 

Spring 2020 

This term has been busy for footballers and netballers however due to 

unprecedented circumstances, many sporting events have been cancelled 

until further notice. This has not dulled St Mary’s sporting spirit and we 

are eager to attend those events in the future! 

Aldi’s Kit Sticker Scheme 

We hope to build on our sporting success next term; the children will be 

participating in the following events: 

Spring events to be completed on schools return: 

Netball League (Y5/6) 

Cross Country Relay (Y5/6) 

Sport 4 All (Y5/6) 

Hockey (Y5/6) 

Tag Rugby (Y5/6) 

Tag Rugby (Y3/4) 

 

Summer Term events  

Swimming Gala (KS2) 

Girls 5 a side Football (Y5/6) 

Cross Country (Y3/4) 

Tri Golf (KS2) 

Mini Tennis (Y3/4) 

Open Kwik Cricket (Y5/6 boys, Y5/6 girls & mixed Y4) 

 

Good luck to all of the children taking part in these events! 

 

 

Thank you to all of the parents who have attended the sporting events this term – 

the children definitely respond and perform better when you are in attendance.  

A big thank you to those who collected 

Aldi’s stickers for a chance to win free 

kit for school. For every £30 spent at 

Aldi, a sticker was given and St Mary’s 

managed to fill a whole poster just in 

time! 

Nationwide only 20 schools were 

chosen and we were lucky 

enough to win a pack!  

This sticker scheme will be back 

soon for the chance to win 

£20,000 for sports in our 

school! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newcastle Cup: 

The Y5/6 boys football team have played all of their games in the 

Newcastle Cup from November- March. Throughout the year the boys 

have developed their techniques and ability to work as a team. Their 

strengths have a team have shown a great improvement as more goals 

were scored and the defense was stronger as games went on.   

 

 

Netball 

Well done to our Netball team who have just one game left of their 

fixture to play when we return back to school. The team were very 

pleased to score their first goal against NUL!  In their final match 

they won 3-0 to Our Lady’s and St Werburghs! Again as time has gone 

on throughout the netball season, the team have really worked hard 

attending training practice each week. 
 

Sports Relief  

Club Links 

Extra-curricular clubs 

Once again, there will be many opportunities for the children to 

participate in after-school clubs next term. Some of these include: 

Football, Tag Rugby, Netball, Dance and Glow-sports. Letters 

regarding these clubs will be sent out during the first week back in 

school.  

 

We have many links with sports clubs 

in the local community. If your child 

is interested in joining one of these 

clubs, please speak to Miss Longshaw. 

Links include: athletics, golf, 

football, rugby and cricket. 

On Friday 13th March the whole school 

participated in a sponsored ‘golden mile’ in 

order to raise money for Sports Relief. Sport 

Relief is a charity event which brings together 

the worlds of sport and entertainment to raise 

money to help vulnerable people in both the UK 

and the world's poorest countries. 

Football 

 

 

In total, St Mary’s raised an amazing 

£250 for the cause! Thank you to all 

those who sponsored their child! 

 

 


